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Head Teacher Mrs C M Hewitt                         Chair of Governors Mrs R Smith
Thursday 29th March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

This has been a very short and very busy half term, packed with activities and events which I hope your children have found interesting and stimulating!
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Our Year 4, 5 and 6 pupils have all worked hard to find out more about their local area this half term and have taken part in a whole range of activities including storytelling, local visits, research projects, an Archives project, drama, poetry and creative writing. Well done to the children who performed their stories this week! It has been a pleasure to see these children find their confidence and exceed all expectations!

Many thanks for all your donations this term. The Foundation Phase Welly Walk raised nearly £800 and you will see how this money has been used as we further improve our outdoor areas. 
Mrs Havard’s Local History group raised £250 to donate to the restoration of the Old Loughor Townhall. Many thanks for sending your children in with money for the Easter Tombola.

We raised almost £200 through your donations to Sport Relief. We had an excellent Sport and Fitness Week which included daily running, amounting to a total of 1,351,000 steps!! Many thanks to Mrs Glass who arranged a varied and exciting programme of activities and visitors over the course of the week! 
Thanks also to Mr Jones and Miss Trotman for organising football and netball fixtures this half term, giving the children so many opportunities to compete!

As you know, children from Y2 – Y6 will be sitting the National Tests from 2nd – 9th May. If your child is not going to be in school at any time during this period would you kindly let us know. We will be busy preparing the children for these tests after Easter and as always we will seek to find a balance between ensuring the children are well prepared and minimising worry!


There will be new consent forms for clubs for the new term and these will set out the dates the clubs will run. Please do not assume clubs are running until you have had a consent form. May I remind you that children MUST turn up for clubs every week once they have brought in a consent form, unless you inform us otherwise. I am sure you will understand that if a child fails to attend a club we need to contact you so that we know where they are. This is very time wasting and causes unnecessary worry to staff.

Monday 16th April


INSET Day – no school for children

Wednesday 18th April

Football v Waunarlwydd

Thursday 19th April


Kerb Craft starts for Year 2

Thursday 26th April


Basketball Tournament – Y5

Wednesday 2nd – Wednesday 9th May
National Tests 

(Monday 7th May

BANK HOLIDAY)

Thursday 17th May


Year 6 Class Assembly

Thursday 24th May
Basketball Tournament – Y4                                                      Year 3 Class Assembly             

Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June
HALF TERM

w/b 4th June 



Grand Theatre Performance   - day tbc                     Thursday 7th June


Year 1 Class Assembly

Wednesday 13th June

Class Photographs Day

Thursday 14th June
Basketball Tournament – Y3                                                                                 Year 2 Class Assembly
w/b 18th June


Book Fayre

Tuesday 19th June


SPORTS DAY (except Nursery)

Monday 25th June


RESERVE SPORTS Day

Wednesday 27th June

Year 1 and 2 to Grand Theatre
Tuesday 3rd July


Nursery Sports Day
Thursday 5th July


Foundation Phase concert (Rec, Y1, Y2, ISTF)
Saturday 7th July


Choir to Loughor Fun Day

Tuesday 10th July


Year 6 Leavers’ Night    

Thursday 12th July 


Summer Concert – Key Stage 2 (juniors)
Friday 13th July


Reports Out
Monday 16th – Thursday 19th July
Year 5/6 RESIDENTIAL

Friday 20th July


Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly







LAST DAY of TERM for children


Finally, there has been a change to the SQUID dinner money system, which will now not allow us to order a school dinner for any child who has arrears of five meals or more. Please ensure your account is topped up at all times.

May I wish you and your children a very Happy Easter break and we look forward to welcoming the children back on Tuesday 17th April.

Yours faithfully

C M Hewitt
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